centry worship. During service we

had brunch and listened to a
sermon by Rev. Byron. We were
reminded that as a church we
don’t always have to do what is
expected of us. It is ok to try new
things. At the conclusion of service
we sang a few carols together.
Sadly it was also Rev. Byrons last
worship with us. We thank him for
his support of the Stockton Church
and encouraging us to push

™ forward, especially with Sunday

¥ School.

This week at Sunday School, we
will wrap up the 12 days of
Christmas with the feast of the
Epiphany. We will also begin to
practice a song that we will sing
during church service at the end of
the month (more on this to soon).
| Mrs. Karin and Mrs. Ann hope that you

all had a wonderful new year and hope
to see you often in 2019!




